Awards night - Friday 11th September

Subject: Awards night - Friday 11th September

Message from Billy Green September 9, 2020 12:50

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

With regards to the new ‘rules’ that come in to effect from next Monday, please be assured
this DOES NOT affect our awards night on Friday 11th.

The venue have their own covid secure measures in place and we will be working in
conjunction with them to ensure that everybody in attendance complies with all measures
that have been put in place.

We look forward to seeing you on Friday

Regards

Billy Green

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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